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Hengist Field Care Home receives Christmas gifts from the Oasis
Academy

We were delighted to welcome students from the Oasis Academy on Friday 16 December to Hengist Field Care Home,

accompanied by their teacher Paul Murray and their lovely driver.

The group came to deliver lots of beautifully wrapped Christmas presents to our residents for the festive season, which was such

a thoughtful gesture and one we all very much appreciate.
It was lovely to see the students and we know how much their kindness will mean to our ladies and gents.
Huge thanks to everyone at the Oasis Academy for thinking of us again, we are so appreciative.

Merry Christmas and a very happy New Year to you all!
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Thank you to the Oasis Academy for our wonderful gifts
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